
The BOSONEIPVIEDC 
Sent by: Loretta M 
FeatherstonlPVIEDC 

To Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC@TCP 

CC 

bcc 

Subject Fw: Letter from Mr. Volker re OWMP 

Not sure you got this for item #32 tomorrow. 

Loretta Featherston 
Assistant to Supervisor Dupray 
District 1 
Phone: ( 530) 621 -5650 
Fax: ( 530) 622-3645 
E-Mail bosone@co.el-dorad0.ca.u~ 
--- Forwarded by Loretta M FeatherstonlPVIEDC on 01/28/2008 03:35 PM ----- 

Laura S GiIIIPVIEDC 

01/28/2008 02:52 PM To The BOSFIVEISLT/EDC@TCP, The 
BOSFOURIPVIEDC@TCP, The BOSONEIPV/EDC@TCP, 
The BOSTHREE/PV/EDC@TCP, 
bostwo@ed3.co.el-dorad0.ca.u~ 

CC 

Subject Fw: Letter from Mr. Volker re OWMP 

FYI. 
- Forwarded by Laura S GillIPVlEDC on 01/28/2008 02:54 PM - 

Larry W AppelIPVlEDC 

01/28/2008 02:41 PM To Louis B GreenlPVIEDC@TCP, Laura S GiII/PV/EDC@TCP, 
David A Storer/PV/EDC@TCP 

cc Peter N MaurerlPVIEDC@TCP, Paula F 
FranWPV/EDC@TCP, Monique K Wilber/PV/EDC@TCP 

Subject Letter from Mr. Volker re OWMP 

Hi, 

I got a copy of Steve's letter this afternoon and after reviewing it went back and read our letter to the Board 
on our suggestion to offer Option B within the discretionary conditions. I can see why he was concerned 
as our wording did not make it clear that Option B could only be utilized if the OWMP was first approved. I 
left a voice message for him that explained what we were trying to accomplish and made it clear that we in 
no way intended to offer Option B without first having the OWMP approved. Please forward this to the 
BOS if you want them to see this prior to the meeting tomorrow. 

Lawrence W. Appel 
Deputy Director, Planning Services 
El Dorado County Development Services Dept. 


